



'Excellence is our Aim'

Dear Parent/Guardian

PE KIT- Winter/cold conditions- Use of under armour/skins/base layers/gloves

As we approach the cold winter months, your son/daughters PE lessons will continue to take place outside at times, unless it is deemed to be too wet and unsafe. Therefore it is imperative that students have the correct PE clothing which will keep them warm.

As a reminder, all pupils must have the following kit;

Boys: Rugby jersey, red polo shirt, black shorts, red football socks Girls: Red sweatshirt, red polo shirt, black shorts, black socks.

In addition to the kit that the pupils must have, a decision has been made to allow the students (boys & girls) to bring in their under armour/skins/base layer tops. These can be worn underneath their PE kit during the months, inclusive of November 2016 to March 2017. This is not a compulsory garment that we expect students to bring or purchase.

However, we acknowledge that many students do have base layers/skins, and during the winter months these additional layers can give the students added warmth.

As a school we do not sell any PE kit, but base layers/skins/under armour and other brands can be bought from a number of sports retail companies at a relatively low cost.

If you require any further information or have any questions please feel free to contact me at school on 0161 370 5121

Yours sincerely

A Mason

Mr A Mason Mr N L Beischer Head of PE Headteacher

N L. Bende





A place of excellence where teamwork ensures learners are confident of success and proud of their College and Community

